
Audit

The City's financial statements are audited each year after the end of the fiscal year (March 31).
The audit is typically performed within 1-2 months from the end of the fiscal year, and the City
has employed Williams-Keepers to complete the annual audit.

There is a link provided to the annual audit results from FY2016 to present. For more
information regarding audit results prior to FY2016, please contact City Hall at cityhall [at]
centraliamo.org or 573-682-2139.

http://www.centraliamo.org/finance/page/audit

